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Site Report – School Site – 2/6/22 
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Nancy Mills, Head Teacher 

 
Outstanding Activities and Events 

o The Chignik Lagoon students made paper mâché snowmen. 
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o The elementary students made a large map of the 13 colonies J 
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o The elementary students are growing plants in science class. 
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o The Chignik Lagoon High School students took first place in the District-wide Battle of the Books 
competition and will be representing LPSD at State! 

o The Chignik Lagoon Middle School students took second place in the District-wide Battle of the 
books! 
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Personnel  
 

o Certified teachers are looking forward to receiving contract offers for next year! 
 

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress 
o Students are progressing through their levels nicely. We are very proud of them. 

 
Technology Progress 

o Technology is functioning well. 
o We are up and running on LANSchool. Thanks, Sam! 

 
 
Facility Update 

o Overall, the facility is doing well. Communication takes place between school personnel and the 
maintenance department as repairs/replacements are needed. 

o We are still in need of our sign to be repaired.  
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LSAC Activity 
o The most recent LSAC meeting was held on January 9. 

 
Volunteer Report 

o No volunteers to report. 
 
Professional Development 

o The professional development offered by our curriculum team has been fulfilling… 
o Other professional development sessions the Lagoon team will be taking part in in the near future 

include: 
o Alaska Special Education Conference 2023 (happening now) 
o CPI Training 
o Monitoring Findings (for Special Education) Training 

 
Pupil Attendance 

o Attendance is improving as students are getting over illness. 
 

Student and Staff Safety 
o Thanks for the ice cleats! They will come in handy! 

 
Subsistence Calendar 

o Students continue to take advantage of experiencing out opportunities. The next presentation is 
scheduled for January after school is back in session and we are very much looking forward to it. Stay 
tuned! 

Other 
 

 


